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August 22, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I hope your child’s first day of the 2023/2024 school year went well. This letter is to inform you of two
important topics.

First, with the predicted high temperatures over the next two days, students will not go outside for
recess or Physical Education classes. All buildings are air-conditioned.

Second, at 2:42 today, a lockdown alarm was triggered by accident at Worth Elementary, which by
design also activated the lockdown alarm at Worth Jr. High. The lockdown alarm is new. The reason
for the false alarm was identified and rectified. Because the new alarm system instantly sends a text
message to Officer Cozzi and the Administrators, the Administrative team confirmed the false alarm
within minutes. The staff and students were outstanding, as they responded promptly and
appropriately. I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused your child.

Please contact me or your child’s building principal with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark T. Fleming
Superintendent




